
 

 

Sabiha Harun 03 9784 1939 

29 October 2024 

B Qaniu 

3 Glynda Street 

DANDENONG  VIC  3175 

Dear B Qaniu, 

Planning Permit 99/2019/P/D 

Proposal Extension of Time - To construct three (3) double storey dwellings on a lot 

Address 17 Railway Parade, Seaford  3198 

I refer to your recent request for an extension of time to the above planning permit and advise that 
Council has approved a two (2) year time extension to the commencement and completion to 
Planning Permit 99/2019/P/D. 

 

Planning Permit 99/2019/P/D now expires if either of the following circumstances apply: 

▪ If the development has not been commenced by 18 November 2026  

▪ If the development has not been completed by 18 November 2028 

 

Please note: Given the substantial time that has passed since the permit was approved it is very 
unlikely that any further extensions will be granted unless substantial action is undertaken to act on 
the permit (e.g. commencement of the development). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sabiha Harun 

Para Planner 


